
New Room for Our Lab 

 

A new room (#508) on fifth floor of Masukawa Memorial Hall, which has been built up 

last April in this campus, was hired for our laboratory since July 1st for a year.  Please 

help to set up experimental devices and environmental conditions for earlier starting 

studying there. 

 

 

 

 

 


